
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing in support of the introduction of a 10c deposit 
on drink bottles, cans and cartons. 
Such a scheme is an effective way to increase recycling rates, 
generate real jobs, and is self funding, as has been clearly 
demonstrated in South Australia. 
The only opposition comes from those who have no interest in 
these facts. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Dr Jeffrey Erlich 
 


